
 
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:       TAMF4-2023-001 
Date:   January 31, 2023 
Subject: Shock Seal Update 
 
The following will be included in the 2023 F4 U.S. Championship Sporting Regulations, but please review it ahead 
of their publication: 
 
All shocks used in official sessions are required to have the Championship labeled cable seals installed. If a team 
has any shocks that still have the blue wire seals installed, those shocks must be sent back to JRI to be resealed 
before the 2023 Road America event.  


